Dr. Lori A. Katz Principal

Jeff P. Brandes Assistant Principal

Nick P. Clarkson Assistant Principal



Kaitlin L. Baldwin School Counselor

Erin E. Brown School Counselor

Michelle L. Shepherd School Counselor

August 4, 2023

To: Greg Elkins, MVCSC Business Manager

From: Velina Dalchow, MVMS Treasurer

RE: Change Boxes

I am requesting board approval to establish the following change boxes for the 2023-2024 school year.

The following boxes will be held in the vault for the entire year:

- 1 Athletic concession boxes with \$325.00 in each box
- 2 Athletic ticket boxes with \$425.00 in each box
- 1 Vending machine change box with \$100.00

Thank you,

Velina Dalchow, MVMS Treasurer

1862 W. St. Rd. 234 Fortville, IN 46040

T: 317/485-3160 Twitter: @MtVernon_MS F: 317/485-3171 www.mvms.mvcsc.k12.in.us